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While	I	welcome	the	recommendation	by	IPART	to	increase	the	feed	in	tariff	on	
solar,	it	does	not	go	far	enough.		The	recommended	tariff	should	be	set	as	a	
mandatory	price	for	retailers	to	pay	and	in	my	opinion	raised	to	reflect	the	value	
that	solar	truly	represents	in	terms	of	health	and	environmental	benefits.	
	
Janos	Ertz		
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